

19 May 2017

Ms Anthrope fyi-request-5593-8baa6d22@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Ms Anthrope

I refer to your email to Police on 11 May 2017, in which you requested the following information:

Please provide a copy of the MOU between NZ Police and the IPCA.

I have considered your request under the Official Information Act 1982. Please find attached a copy of the current MOU between the NZ Police and the IPCA.

If you are not satisfied with my response to your request you have the right to seek review by the Ombudsman.

Yours sincerely

Superintendent Anna Jackson

National Manager Police Professional Conduct